
Section Title
We think the design of this newsletter is great as is!  But, if you do not agree, you are able to make it yours by 

making a few minor design tweaks!  Tips on updating specific features are available throughout this example 

text.

Have other images you wish to use?  It is simple to 

replace any of the pictures in this newsletter.  Click 

twice on the image you wish to change.  Some 

images may need an extra click as they are part a 

group of images.  Keep clicking until your selection 

handles are around the one image you wish to 

replace.

 Once the image you wish to replace is selected, you 

can either select “Change Picture” from the short 

cut menu, or click on the “Fill” option and choose 

the option for “Picture.

What:   Annual Timely Meaningful Consultation

Who:     Parents of home-schooled or private school students 

living within the Morton 709 district boundaries.

Why:      Discuss  the district’s  2022-2023 school year plan to 

provide  special education services/supports to 

students with disabilities who attend  private school or 

home-school. 

When:   Thursday, May 19, 2022, at 1:00 p.m.

Where:  Morton District Office, 1050 S 4th Ave, Morton IL 61550

Address:
1050 S 4th Ave | Morton IL 61550

Contact:
309.263.0522

Email:
lindsay.franklin@mcusd709.org
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